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Chair Roys reports that there will be changes made to the NSA constitution in order to get more student 
involvement in committee made by the Board of Regents. He asks the regents if they have an advice on 
how to better this process or if they know other ways to start student involvement now.  
 
Dean Gould suggests that something that would help would be a lot more communication with the 
committee chairs so that if students want to be on that committee they will get information.  
 
Jackson asks if there are any possibilities to have non-voting members on standing committees.  
 
Vice Chair Geddes suggests that he will get back to the NSA soon with an answer on this.  
 


